
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF THE IT COMMITTEE 
OF THE LIBERTARIAN PARTY OF NEW YORK 

HELD ON TUESDAY, JANURY 17, 2023 ON THE ZOOM MEETING APP 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT 

Justin Carman, Chair 
Andrew Kolstee, Secretary 
Jeffrey Denecke 

 
MEMBERS ABSENT 

Mark Braiman 
Michael Rebmann 
Keith Redhead 
James Ziobro 

 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 p.m. by Justin Carman, Chair. 
 
The idea of building a new website was discussed, pending a response from the National 
Libertarian Party on transition procedures. Domains were also discussed. 
 
Databases were discussed and it was generally agreed that CiviCRM is unusable. Humanitru was 
discussed further, although there are concerns regarding campaigns that the LPNY may put out 
that may be jeopardize any relationship with a vendor based on political activity. Two 
integrations with Humanitru were discussed: Campaign Monitor and Twilio.  
 
Justin Carman indicated that he could edit the State of the State response video and develop 
smaller clips.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:18 p.m. 
 
Andrew Martin Kolstee, 
Secretary of the IT Committee 


